Our Holiday
Newsletter

October, November, December 2021

Rao Musunuru, M.D. Museum & Library

Happy Holidays from our President:

Dear Members: We are coming to the end of a long, difficult
year and wish you and your loved ones the best Holiday
Season ever. The museum and library are open in full swing
with our regular hours of Friday, Saturday & Sunday, lpm - 4
pm and extended hours for special events and Holidays. Many
new products have been added to our gift shop, such as
T-Shirts for the West Pasco Historical Society and Friends of the
Hacienda and Historic New Port Richey, amazing soaps and
bath products, beautiful jewelry from local artists, old
fashioned candy, antique dishes, unique toys and more. We
will once again be scheduling monthly events both in the
museum and Peace Hall. Follow our Facebook and Website to
keep up with everything and make sure we have your email.
From the Board of Directors and me, we extend our
appreciation for your support and hope to see you sometime
soon.

Bob Langford, President




Mr. & Mrs. Santa will be there in their Christmas Best!
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